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It has been determined that the "Wine Liter Tax Collections" memo, dated August 19, 2015, was in 
error. The correct numbers are provided in the following paragraph. Please accept our sincere apologies. 

Item 378 C of the 2015 Appropriations Act requires that the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board report 
for the prior fiscal year the dollar amount of total wine liter tax collections in VH"ginia. In Fiscal Year 20 l 3i the 
dollar amount of total wine liter tax collections in Virginia was $38,387,370.35. Of that total, $145,250.45"1s 
attributable to the sale of Virginia wine in ABC stores, and $1,773,996.8<iis attributable to the sale of Virginia 
wine by Farm Wineries. 5.0% of the total wine liter tax collections were attributable to the sale of Virginia 

p wine. 
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